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STUDENT DIRECTORY INFORMATION 

 
The Laconia School Board understands in the federal legislation of No Child Left Behind Act 
that they are required to provide student directory information to military recruiters and 
institutions of high learning who request this information.  The Laconia School Board directs the 
Superintendent of Schools to develop a procedure to have Laconia School District be in 
compliance with the No Child Left Behind Act. 
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